SHERMAN BOARD OF EDUCATION

SHERMAN, CONNECTICUT 06784

BOARD RETREAT - JANUARY 24, 2024 Antinozzi Offices 6:00 PM

A Board Retreat of the Sherman Board of Education was called to order by Mr. Vogt at 6:19 PM on January 24, 2024 at the Antinozzi Offices in Bridgeport, Connecticut.

1. PRESENT

For the Board: Mr. Vogt, Mrs. Frey, Mrs. Febbraio, Mrs. Grasseler, Mr. Laughlin,

and Mr. McGlinchey

Administration: Dr. Cosentino, Dr. Fernand, Dr. Fildes, and Dr. Leekin

2. DISCUSSION

- 2.1. The Board discussed the building project and possible options moving forward.
- 2.2. The Board conducted a self-evaluation.

3. ADJOURNMENT

3.1. Meeting adjourned at 8:45 PM.

Respectfully submitted,

Board Member Submitting Sherman Board of Education